for second place in the pajama race, to the col-
lection on the library shelves. And to top the
semester’s activities, Phi Kappa was among the
finalists in Sachem Sing.

The resident brothers have been favored by
many visits from alums. Brothers Bluhm, Webb,
Waggoner, Kiester, Dixon, Bingaman, Davidson,
R. C. Horton, Richardson, Dorian, G. Dayvis,
Kohler, and others have all spent some time
reminiscing in the chapter hall this past semester.

The house has been completely redecorated and
the welecome mat thoroughly renovated in the hope
that the homecoming this fall will be successful.

Tioaras J. Wricnr.



